
 
 
 

January 1, 2016 
 
 
Dear ______________________, 
 
 

The Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA) is honored to invite you to attend the 

TIA 2016 Network of the Future Conference. The event will take place June 6-9, 2016 in 

Dallas, Texas. 

 
The TIA Conference is expected to draw service providers, manufacturers and other 

telecommunications executives from around the globe. This event will be a dynamic 

gathering of communications leaders and experts – the one place where global industry 

leaders come to address the concerns and opportunities facing the industry. 

 
You’ll find solutions in the Keynote Sessions and educational programming that explore 

the latest communications developments and strategies. 

 
By accepting this invitation letter, it is understood that you will register for this event at 

www.tia2016.org. As you understand, you will be responsible for your own housing, 

transportation and food costs, as well as other normal business traveling expenses.  

 
For more information, please feel free to contact me at +1-703-907-7701, by fax at +1-703-

907-7727, or by email at mwaters@tiaonline.org. Additionally, you may refer to the TIA 

Network of the Future Conference website at www.tia2016.org, to register and for more 

information about the event. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the TIA Network of the Future Conference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Piper Waters 

Sr. Director of Operations 

Telecommunications Industry Association 


